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Tuesday, March 12, 2024 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
UPDATED! 540th Street Road Closed Week of April 01, 2024 
Project #LFM-540th--7X-52 
 
Johnson County, Iowa – Weather permitting, road reconstruction is expected to begin the week of April 01, 
2024 on 540th Street in Sections 19 and 30, Township 78 North, Range 07 West, Sharon Township, Iowa. 540th 
Street will be closed to thru-traffic from 400 feet East of Highway 1 to and including the Gable Avenue 
intersection. Local access to businesses and residences located on this segment of 540th Street shall be 
maintained.  
 
Construction is expected to be substantially complete by the end of June. The project involves removing the 
existing chipseal road surface, re-aligning the roadway, replacing roadway pipes, grading and stabilizing the base 
soils, and surfacing with full depth hot-mix asphalt. L.L. Pelling Company, Inc. of North Liberty, Iowa is the prime 
contractor. 
 
Please slow down and drive defensively within the project corridor. Your patience and understanding are greatly 
appreciated while we work to complete these improvements as quickly as possible. 
 
For updates on this project, visit the Secondary Roads Department, Road Construction Updates page via links 
on the Johnson County homepage (www.johnson-county.com) or follow Secondary Roads on Twitter 
@JCSecondaryRoad. 
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